
 



North Campus Subcommittee (NCS)—Rich Boone 
The NCS continues to work on developing an official UAF trails map. Most trails 
are now identified but several remain the focus of discussion. 
 
The NCS is looking at issues relating to ASF antenna access and connections 
between NC trails and the main campus. 
 
Circulation and Parking Subcommittee (CPS) 
There was no presentation about work of the CPS. 
 
FACILITIES SERVICES UPDATE—Steve Titus 
Steve Titus provided an update on ongoing and new FS projects. For complete 
information, see http://www.uaf.edu/fs/currentProjects.html 
 
Concern was raised about the lack of instructional facilities in planning for new 
buildings on West Ridge (e.g. BICS). It was noted that larger biology courses 
cannot be held due to lack of lecture space. An informal group will consider the 
needs and report back to the MPC. Volunteers are Deb Horner, Rich Boone, Steve 
Titus, Cassie Mellon, and Ian Olson. 
 
OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT (3 MINUTES EACH) 
There were no public comments. 
 
THOMPSON DRIVE USER COMMITTEE 
The MPC heard a presentation of the Thompson Drive User Committee regarding 
design of the entrance sign. Two separate designs were discussed and a final 
design was presented. 
 
The MPC then approved recommendation 05-01 endorsing the design presented 
to it by the Thompson Drive User Committee (motion: Joe Hayes, second: Gary 

http://www.uaf.edu/fs/currentProjects.html


The MPC reviewed and finalized its annual implementation plan for AY2005-6. 
 
NEXT SCHEDULED MPC MEETING: March 20, 2005, 9-11am, Signers’ Hall 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: www.uaf.edu/mastplan 
 


